Help bring
Big Brothers Big Sisters
back to our community!

To make this a success we need adult
mentors and site coordinators.

Just an hour a week can make a
positive impact on a child!

Join Healthy Peninsula's Vanessa Hatch, BBBS
area site liaison Kristen Day and at E| El Frijoles
on Friday March 28th at 4:00 for more
information regarding the plans for Sedgwick's
on site Big Brothers Big Sisters program.

ELEl Frijoles is located at: 41 Caterpillar Hill Rd. Sedgwick
Please contact Vanessa Hatch if you have questions
vhatch@healthypeninsula.org



